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In an era where affordable housing is limited these rules will only incentivize builders 

and investors with the resources we need to go elsewhere. It will also incentivize 

landlords with single family homes to sell to owners who will occupancy the home 

rather than rent it. This is the exact opposite of what the state should be doing right 

now. Vote no on this bill.  


